[bookmark: _GoBack]ARE YOU READY TO 
BINGO?
ATTENTION 3RD, 4TH AND 5TH GRADE STUDENTS
COME JOIN YOUR CLASSMATES FOR A NIGHT OF BINGO FUN & MUSIC
WHEN: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 2018
TIME: 7:30-9:00 PM
WHERE: Orange Avenue School Cafeteria
ADMISSION: $3.00/CHILD
PLEASE NOTE: PARENTS MUST SIGN THEIR CHILD IN & OUT AT THE CAFETERIA
Please respond by sending in the form below, plus $3.00 to OAS office by 
Friday, February 1st
Questions?  Please contact Sara Younger @ saraandersonyoungergmail.com or 
Karen McIntyre @ krbmcintyre@gmail.com

We are looking for volunteers to help that evening. 
Please visit the sign up genius link below to register:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DABAB2EA6FA7-elementary

Student’s Name: __________________Grade & Class: ________________________
Parent’s Name: _______________________________________________________
Phone Number: _______________________________________________________

